12 Standard Journal
Wednesday, November 5, 2014

Tell our advert

River public forum Thursdav

LEWISBURG — A public forum, to discuss projects to better connect Lewisburg to the Susquehanna River, will be held from 6:30 to 9 p.m. Thursday at the Lewisburg Senior Center, 116 N. Second St., Lewisburg.

The evening will begin with an open house at 6:30. At this time, participants can review maps and provide feedback on aspects of Lewisburg that are value and other aspects that could be improved. Ongoing plans for parks and recreation related items will also be on display for public comment.

A few short presentations will open the public meeting at 7, including remarks from Lewisburg Neighborhood Corporation's Executive Director Sam Pearson, Lewisburg Borough Council Representative Phoebe Faden, and representatives from the Susquehanna Greenway Partnership (SGP).

A focus group will follow in which all meeting participants will be divided into several groups. Each group will be

asked various questions about the community and report back to the group as a whole.

For more information, contact Zach Pyle, SGP River Towns Program coordinator, at 570-522-7339 or zpyle@susquehannagreen-way.org.